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“And now abideth faith, hope, charity, these three; but the greatest of these is charity.”  1 Corinthians 13:13 

  

 November 2015 

Dear Friends and Supporters, 

 

We trust you all are doing well and enjoying the blessings of the Lord.  First of all I want to thank 

each and every one of you for your faithful prayers and support for this ministry. 
 

As you know, over the last several years the Lord has allowed us to feed around 2,000 poor 

Turkish and Bulgarian families in the village churches of Bulgaria.  Each family receives 110 lbs. 

of flour and 5 liters of cooking oil.  This really helps them during the harsh winters. 

 

Every year this endeavor cost between 70 and 80 thousand dollars.  This averages about $35 to 

feed a family through the winter.  Winter is upon us and we would like to ask you to help us this 

year as well and thank you in advance for your prayers and financial support. 
 

Also, I have included a few pictures of the grateful people who have received this blessing of your 

giving.  Once again, thank you so much and may the blessing of the Lord be upon you. 
 

In Christ, 

 

 

Rev. Michael Nixon, 

Director 
 


